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About the Crime: 
Area Central Detectives are seeking to identify the above individual regarding a 
Homicide which occurred on September 18, 2016 at approximately 3:56 a.m. on the 
100 block of W. Division St. In this incident, a 20-year-old male was shot and fatally 
wounded.  A 30-year-old male was also shot but survived his injuries.  Anyone with 
information should contact Area Central Detectives at 312-747-8380. 
 
About the Subject: 
Male black, 6'00" or taller, approximately 180lbs, wearing a black t-shirt with mix 
emblem design of the Chicago Bulls, Chicago Whitesox, Chicago Blackhawks and 
Chicago Bears 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
Reference RD# HZ438933 
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